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Tuesday 2nd January 

Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
This term our History topic is the change brought about by the Industrial 
Revolution. As part of this unit, we have booked a workshop for Tuesday 16th 
January in school. 
 
It will be run by The Past Presents who offer ‘authentic, fun, and educational 
experiences based on the people who lived in this period, and how our 
generations can ensure these are not lost for future generations’. 
 
As we outlined in our letter regarding the Bristol Docks, we are asking for a 
voluntary contribution of £10 per child which is paid through ParentPay. We 
are also anticipating that our Lifeskills trip will still cost about £9 in March time 
to aid your future planning.  
 
If you have any further questions, please contact your child’s class teacher via 
Dojo.  
Thank you,  
Miss Legg  
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